Timothy Clark

From: jeff phillips [jdpcordova@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2010 9:35 PM

To: representative_bryce_edgmon@legis.sate.ak.us: Timothy Clark
Subject: | Oppose HB266

Dear Rep. Edgmon,

I urge you to oppose HB266. This bill would cause hardship to my community, Cordova, where I have
lived and depended on the Copper River salmon runs for many years.

Is it justified to pass legislation that would seriously harm many fishermen and their families, and the
communities they live in? I am appalled that a livelihood I have participated in for 30 years could be
voted out of existence.

Sincerely,

Jeff Phillps

Hotmail: Trusted email with powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



